
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 March 22, 2023  

 

Dear «FIRST» «LAST», «ID»,  

We are writing to inform you that a new period to apply for graduation online for the Spring 

2023 semester has been opened due to many requests. The period will be available from 

March 22, 2023, to March 31, 2023. 

If you are expected to complete all of your graduation requirements by the end of May 2023 

and be a candidate for graduation in Spring 2023, we encourage you not to miss this last 

chance to apply. Please follow the link  to the announcement that was sent in the first call 

for applications and make sure to read and follow the instructions provided. 

If you will not be graduating by the end of Spring 2023, you can ignore this email. We will 

be sending another email later for Summer 2023 candidates. 

We wish you the best of luck with the rest of the semester. 

 

Regards, 

Office of the Registrar 

 

 

 

https://www.aub.edu.lb/Registrar/Documents/announcements/spring2023graduation-app-phd-gr.pdf

